To whom it may concern:

I am writing on behalf of Arambegim (Nanish) Nazrisho with highest recommendation
for your consideration. Nanish volunteered with our department, Post Anesthesia
Recovery Unit- C2, at New York University Hospital for Joint Deceases, for six months.

During her six months stint, Nanish was a reliable, dependable, and responsible volunteer
who never missed a shift. Ever prompt, she came to work just as readily as our paid
nurses. Her cheerful demeanor brightened the faces of not only the patients but the
hospital staff as well.

Throughout her volunteering I learned that Ms. Nazrisho is a Registered Nurse and while
she was not able to demonstrate her capabilities as a nurse, she possessed a very good
knowledge in nursing through our conversations.

Nanish is enthusiastic, responsible and committed person. Eager and ready to learn, open
to suggestions for improvements and willing to try various approaches to better herself as
a professional.

Nanish was an asset to the PACU-C2 during her volunteer period and an absolute delight
to work with. Ms. Nazrisho is now returning to school to continue her studies in advance

nursing and will no longer be with us at NYU Hospital for Joint Deceases. Although we

will miss her, we wish her all the best in her future endeavors.

She is a hard worker with a compassionate heart. I cannot recommend her highly enough
to you. She is a definite asset to any employer of an organization.

Sincerely,
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Andres Villaluna, BSN, CCRN, CPAN, Clinical RN III

Charge Nurse at PACU-C2, NYU Hospital for Joint Deceases



